
Dear Parents,                                                      October 5, 2017 
 The “Singing Jags” are working hard on a “Tropical Paradise” themed 
program for River of Life’s Fall Festival on Saturday October 21st at 12:00 
P.M.!    River of Life is located on Racetrack Rd. near CVS.   The “pumpkin 
patch” is located in front.  The children will need to meet in front of the 
building  near the sidewalk at 11:40 A.M. wearing their blue chorus T- shirt, 
school board approved shorts (no basketball shorts please), sneakers 
(tennis shoes), and socks.  Parking is minimal, so I suggest you drop your 
child off at River of Life, park at our school, and take the free shuttle from 
JCE to the performance. 
There will be other schools performing throughout the day, food, activities 
for the children to partake in, and pumpkins for purchase!     I am looking 
forward to the “Singing Jags” very first performance of the year!   
 The Singing Jags have also been invited to perform for the November 
14th St. Johns County School Board meeting at 9:00 A.M. at the First Coast 
Technical College located in St. Augustine (2980 Collins Ave.).  There is a 
chance the performance will be relocated to the school board building 
located at 40 Orange St., but I will let you know when the location is 
confirmed.   Transportation will be by school bus.  The children will need to 
meet in the music room at 7:30 the morning of the performance in uniform:  
Blue uniform T-Shirt, Tan (Khaki) slacks, Black shoes, Black socks.   We 
will arrive back at school at approximately 10:00 A.M.  The children are 
allotted 5-7 minutes to perform, and I am in need of 7 chaperones please for 
this performance to ride the bus both ways.  If you are able to chaperone, 
please mark your intentions on the permission slip or email me ASAP. 

Please complete the attached permission slips/medical release forms, 
and please have your child return them to me by next Thursday, October 
12th. 
        Thank You! 
        Musically, 
       __________________ 
       Mrs. K. Isabelle 


